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Tuesday 4th July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

End of year disco for Year 6

We will be holding a disco for Year 6 on Wednesday 19th July - the theme is ‘Carnival’. We have chosen a carnival

theme, as we have learnt about Brazil in Term 5 and they are famed for their parties and bright colours. This is not a

‘prom’ - It is all about being colourful and bright on the night - and ready to dance with your friends. Please do not

feel that they need to dress formally - think bright and comfy! Please, no heels or flip flops/sliders, for safety reasons.

It will start at 5pm and finish at 6.30pm in the main hall.

We will provide children with squash, but we would ask for donations of buffet food and paper plates and party

decorations. Please can buffet food be finger food and nut free please. We would love a variety of snacks for the

children, such as crisps, sausage rolls, cocktail sausages, chicken nuggets, pizza slices, vegetable sticks etc. Anything is

very much appreciated, but please do not think you need to send in vast quantities.

Please could any donated food or decorations be brought into school by 3.30pm on Wednesday 19th July.

Children will need to be collected by an adult at 6.30pm. They will not be allowed to walk home alone - even if they

have consent.

Please note - children must not bring mobile phones, cameras, or smart watches to the disco. They will be asked to

hand them in if they do, for safeguarding purposes.

We look forward to our disco night and thank you for your support,

The Year 6 Team
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